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Welcome Back!
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August/September News From Mrs. Tiernan’s Class





Our Classroom


We are getting back into the swing of being back in school.  Your children are learning classroom procedures and schedules along with their subjects.  It has been so fun to have everyone here!














Reading


Our first text set if focusing on friendship.  We will be reading stories that show how to be a good friend.  We will be working to understand inferences and building our vocabulary.








Math


In our current unit we will be working on using the number line and 100’s chart, counting coins, understanding combinations of 10, and addition and subtraction story problems. 








Upcoming Events


Mon. – Wed. ~ Aug. 28th-30th ~ Book Fail


Tues. Aug. 29th ~ Meet Your Teacher ~ 6:30-7:30


Mon. Sept. 4th ~ No School ~ Labor Day


Fri. Sept. 22nd ~ Early Dismissal ~ 11:15a.m.








Phonics


We are beginning the year concentrating on 2 and 3 letter consonant blends and recognizing the spellings that make long vowel sounds. 











